
Gilberts Drive Protection of Verge 

Proposal to install bollards to match the existing ones on the corner of the A259/Gilberts Drive using 

the CIL monies received by the Council. 

The grass verge has been ruined by irresponsible parking on the verge so needs to be protected and 

re-turfed. 

After discussion with SDNPA it has been determined that this is a suitable project for the use of CIL 

monies. 

The SDNPA however has asked for sustainable timber bollards to be used. 

Budget Costs as follows:- 

4 No timber  Bollards                   4 x £91 = £364.00 

Delivery Charge          £104.00 

Licence from ESCC    1 x £400 = £400.00 

Installation and turfing   1 x £250 = £250.00 

Contingency          £132.00 

     TOTAL    £1250.00 
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